
Notice of Public Hearing 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY given that the Board of Trustees for the Village of Wampsville will hold a Public 
Hearing on Tuesday, September 3, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. at the Village Hall located at 118 North Court 
Street, Wampsville, New York, to adopt Local Law 2-2024, Solar Battery Energy Storage Systems. 
 
All interested parties wishing to appear at said hearing may do so in person or by another 
representative.  Communications in writing relating thereto may be filed with the Clerk / 
Treasurer to, or at said hearing.  Copies of the proposed Law 2-2024 are available for public 
inspection at the Village Hall during regular business hours. 
 
 
August 6, 2024 
Debbi Waxenfeld 
Village Clerk/ Treasurer 
 


